
 

 

  

 
16th December 2016 

2016 Attendance and Lates this week… 
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Attendance 94% 92% 93% 93% 95% 97% 96% 96% 

Lates 4 5 9 3 3 6 1 6 

Well Done Snowdrop! 

! 

 

School Pledge: ‘I pledge to do all that I can, so that we can all learn and be happy at 

school.’ 

 

Sports Class 

of the week 

Snowdrop! 

Brainiacs of the 

Week: 

Daisy 
Bradley and 
Isha 

Buttercup 
Archie and 
Pavleen 

Rose 
Thomas and 
Freddie 

Primrose 
Jenson and 
Simran 

Daffodil 
Sam and 
Emma 

Snowdrop 
Naj and 
Jack 

Foxglove 
Harvey and 
Megan 

Sunflower 
Lenai and 
Macie 

 

Class Shield 
Winners: 

 

 

Daffodil and 

Sunflower! 

19/20 

Artists of the Week! 
 

Daisy – Austin and Layla 
Primrose – Leon 

Daffodil – Tamara 
Sunflower – Callum and Avraj 

 
 

Whole School 

Attendance,  

Year so far… 

95.4% 

This week in school… 
 

Year 3 – have been retelling the story of Beowulf as a play script. They have also been 
learning about 2D and 3D shapes, they have found out all about their properties. 
 

Year 4 – have been retelling the story of Beowulf and have been creating drama and 
suspense. In Maths, they have been recapping the four operations and the formal 
written method to solve each. 
 

Year 5 – have started writing their letter to the council appealing to them to stop the 
lorries passing through the High Street. To end the week, they have been making 
musical instruments 
Year 6 – have had a wonderful week- They’ve worked hard on their Maths and can now 
add and subtract fractions with ease. They have improved their grammar and are 
working hard on being ready for today’s dance off! 

 
 

The Best Gallery In Town… 
This week we saw same incredible artwork go on display as our library was transformed into an 

astounding art gallery.  
Artwork from all the children was framed and put on display for the parents to view. If you would 

like to buy your child’s framed picture, you can still buy them up until Monday 19th December. 
 
 

We Wish You A Merry Christmas And A Happy New Year…  

With this newsletter being the last of 2016, we would like to wish you a very merry Christmas 
and a fantastic 2017 from everyone here at IVJS. 

This week has been so busy with the Carol Concert, Christmas Jumper Day, a mannequin 
challenge, a dance off and our very own Christmas Lunch - we are finishing the year in style! 

Don’t forget, next week will be the End of Year Parties for each year group. 
Thank you to everyone this year, especially our incredible friends at FISA who have tirelessly 
raised money for our school. FISA have raised an astonishing £5560 with their events since 

September and we have all had immense fun taking part in all the discos, fairs and shopping 
evenings. 

Thank you to everyone who has supported these events. 
We hope you all have an amazing break and we look forward to seeing everyone again on 5th 

January. 

 

Artists of the Half Term! 
 

Daisy - Georgie 
Primrose – Mysha 
Daffodil – Emma 

Sunflower – Lennie 

 
 



 

 

 
   

  

  

  

 

 

 

A Message From Chesham Grammar 
School Academy Trust 

“At the request of the Local Authority, we are 
consulting on a proposal to extend our catchment 

area to include Denham/Gerrards Cross.  The 
reasons for this and more details of the proposed 

changes, including relevant maps, can be found on 
our website -

 http://www.cheshamgrammar.org/265/announc
ements/announcement/53/announcement.” 
Any response must be received by the deadline 
of Friday, 20th January 2017 and should include 

your full name, title and contact details. 
Correspondence can be sent by email 

to: head.secretary@cheshamgrammar.org  

Letters out this week: 

 
End Of Year Parties 

 
Parent Survey 

 
Copies of school letters are 

available on our website 
www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk  

 

 @ivjs_bucks 

 Iver Village 
Junior School 

 

Don’t forget to book your places in Early Birds 
and Bluebell Club for next term! 

Please book online, call or email the school 
make sure your child has a place confirmed as 

we are almost full! 
 

 

Date Event 

19
th

 
Dec 

End of Year Party 
for Years 3, 4 and 
5 

20
th

 
Dec 

End of Year Party 
for Year 6 

20
th

 
Dec 

Last Day Of Term 

5
th

 Jan 
First Day Back To 
School 

Don’t forget to 
check back in 

January for more 
exciting events 

dates! 
 

Slough Run for the Homeless 
Thank you to everyone who has donated items 

for the Slough Run, your generosity will do 
wonders to help people in need this winter. 

Thank you. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

Thank you to everyone who donated today for 
Christmas jumper day! 

We saw some very funky festive getup and 
thrilled to say we have raised £116 so far for 

Save The Children. 

The IVJS Carol Concert 

This years’ Carol Concert was a huge success! 
Mr Tang put on a wonderful concert, with pieces performed on piano, guitars and violins, poetry 

recited and of course, a wonderful chorus of singers mixed in with a box full of jokes. 
Thank you to everyone who performed and everyone who attended Wednesday’s performance 

and an even bigger thank you to our own Mr Tang for orchestrating an outstanding evening. 

 

This Week’s Staffie Award! 
 

This week’s ‘Staffie’ was given 
to the teacher of the week, 

Mrs Orr for supporting 
everyone in everything festive 

– she is the backbone of 
Christmas! 

  

 

 

 

 

Even More Carols Around The Town… 

The IVJS Choir strike again! Charged with the 
most important mission of spreading festive 

cheer, our heavenly singers have been spotted 
out and about in places such as Flowerland, 
Pinewood Hotel and even as far out as the 

offices at Heathrow! 
I feel festive already! 

 

Poppy Appeal 

We raised a whopping 
£329.19 for the Poppy 

Appeal this year! 
 

A Note From Bucks County Council 

Buckinghamshire County Council has secured 
funding from the Department for Transport 

(DfT) towards the delivery of Bikeability cycle 
training across the county until 2020. 

Unfortunately this funding is not enough to 
cover the demand for training that is being 

requested by schools. 
Consequently, this questionnaire is aimed to 

help provide information that will inform 
decisions on funding allocations, to help ensure 
that as many children as possible can be trained. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7HGY7PF   
(please note the survey will close on Friday 

6th January 2017) 

 

Quiz Night! 

FISA are planning a quiz night for Saturday 4th 
February 2017. The night will run from 7pm-

10pm here at the Iver Village Junior School. It 
will cost £10 per person and includes a fish and 

chips dinner!  
You can enter in teams of 2-6 or come along and 

join a team on the night.  
 

http://www.cheshamgrammar.org/265/announcements/announcement/53/announcement/?home=1
http://www.cheshamgrammar.org/265/announcements/announcement/53/announcement/?home=1
mailto:head.secretary@cheshamgrammar.org
http://www.ivervillage-jun.bucks.sch.uk/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/7HGY7PF

